PINELLAS PARK NATIONAL LITTLE LEAGUE



marketing@ppnll.org www.ppnational.org m.facebook.com/PinellasParkNational

Dear Local Business Owners,

We invite you to join us in making a positive impact on our community by becoming a partner with Pinellas Park National Little League. With over 50 years of serving the children in our area, we are a non-profit 501c3 organization dedicated to developing character, sportsmanship, teamwork, and leadership through our quality baseball and softball programs.

Our mission is to ensure that every child in our community has access to our programs, regardless of their financial situation. We believe that every child deserves the opportunity to learn and grow through sports, but we cannot achieve this mission alone. That's why we are reaching out to you, the local businesses that share our passion for empowering our youth.

By partnering with us, you will not only be supporting the future leaders of our community, but you will also gain valuable exposure and marketing opportunities. Our organization has access to over 500 families in Pinellas Park, allowing you to connect with a wide audience and strengthen your brand within the community.

We understand that businesses have their own financial responsibilities, and we do not expect you to simply donate money to our organization. Instead, we offer various partnership opportunities that provide mutual benefits. From sponsoring teams and events to advertising your products and services at our facilities, we will work closely with you to create a partnership that aligns with your business goals.

Your partnership will not only contribute to the success of our organization but will also help us offer scholarships to families who cannot afford our services. By investing in our youth, you will be investing in the future of our community.

Join us in making a difference in the lives of our children and strengthening our community. Together, we can create a brighter future for all. To discuss partnership opportunities or learn more about our organization, please contact us at marketing@ppnll.org.

Thank you for considering this partnership and for your commitment to the betterment of our community.

Best Regards, **PPNLL Board**